THE FEDERAL
REDISTRIBUTION
VICTORIA

Objection 330

Drew Abercrombie
1 page



26 June 2024

Objection to the Abolition of Higgins

It is with grave concern that | view the AEC’s recommendation to abolish the
Federal seat of Higgins.

Our community representation in Canberra should not be divided — we must
remain a united community. We need a single strong advocate; not have our
views, needs and desires divided between five Federal Members of Parliament.

It is clear that community groups, not-for profit groups and businesses have
reflected these concerns. Abolishing Higgins will fragment our community’s

representation in Canberra.

| wholeheartedly agree with the community sentiment. Higgins should remain,
and | hereby lodge my objection to the abolition of Higgins.

Sincerely

Drew Abercrombie
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